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Hi,  
 
I'm a lifelong PVD resident writing in for my support of Rep. Kislak's legislation to expand the zone of speed cameras.  
 
As we all know, auto crashes are a leading cause of death in the US, and speed cameras have demonstrably proven to 
be effective in slowing cars down. As someone who tries to walk and bike most places, I feel especially susceptible to 
reckless driving, and fully support any measure to improve pedestrian safety. 
 
Just last week there was a high speed crash in PVD causing multiple 
injuries. https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=x3Pww823QUI - this cannot be written off as an accident. Motor vehicles are 
dangerous, and we should ensure through every possible measure that they are operated as such. 
 
Thank you.  
 


